PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Friday, June 13, 2025

Chromebooks

e Grade 12 students — it is time to hand in your Chromebooks. You can hand in your Chromebook at the

main office as soon as you note you no longer need it. You must hand in your Chromebook on the day of
your last assessment or exam.

Student Leadership

e Attention to grade 9-11 students! Are you looking to get involved in a school group next year?

Ambassadors are looking for some new members.

School ambassadors, also known as student ambassadors, should possess a combination of leadership,
communication, and interpersonal skills, along with a genuine passion for their school. They need to be
knowledgeable about their school, enthusiastic, and able to connect with prospective students and the
community. If interested, please pick up an application form in Guidance ASAP! They are due today!



